
Our Tree of Life actions continue  
Season of Creation 

1st September - 4th October 

IN WEEK 2 OF 4 in The Season of Creation [September 1st until Oct. 4th, the Feast of St. Francis of Assisi.] 

Our focus moves from the garden to “Saving carbon/energy at home” and also within the church buildings. 
Fr Michael has asked that we look at this topic and each family or person sends in an idea. If the idea 
comes from a young person please put your age as well as your name.  

Let’s all adopt some of these positive actions, or something similar 

• Check all light bulbs have been replaced with LEDs or you have an active plan to do so; 

• Switch off lights when the room is not in use; 

• Don’t leave items e.g. TVs on standby; 

• Reduce every shower time by one minute! 

• Have you insulated your loft, have a look at the depth, it should be 300mm; 

• Attend an energy meeting at church later this month. The purpose of the meeting is to gather all 
possible ideas as regards “Saving/Carbon Energy”; 

• We will prioritise your ideas and bring them to the meeting. 

PLEASE REMEMBER we have 4 weeks to make a difference which we can sustain! 

For our sustainable actions in week 3 and 4 please give us your ideas, send to Keith 
keithfpitcher@gmail.com or Frances frances.atkins@gmail.com 
Do let us know what you have done, what you would like to do. Any if you need any help. 
Thank you, 
Frances, Keith and Sue  
 
Prayer for Week              Please join as a Parish Family with this daily prayer 
 

We pray for the world, our common home: that through God’s grace we may hear its cry 
for the damage done and be moved to protect it for future generations to enjoy.  
Lord, in your mercy...Hear our prayer. 
 
Sue. Chair PPC 
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